
Roslindale Robert St Bridge Replacement 
Project Public Information Session

DATE: 

Thursday,  
July 16, 2020 
from 6:00 p.m. 
to 7:30 p.m.

LOCATION: 

Virtual Public 
Information 
Session

EVENT:  

Project 
construction 
update  

The Robert Street Bridge carries the Needham Line over Robert Street near 
Roslindale Village Station. The steel bridge, which was built in 1898 and last 
rehabilitated in 1985, is nearing the end of its useful life and will be completely 
replaced to meet the MBTA’s reliability and modernization needs. 

Join us for a virtual public information session on Thursday, July 16 at 6:00 p.m. 
to learn more about the Robert Street Bridge Replacement Project. During this 
meeting, the MBTA Capital Delivery Department and its Project Team will present 
a construction update so stakeholders know what to expect during replacement 
of the bridge. Following the presentation, the team will be available to answer 
questions as time permits. A document will be posted online with the questions 
and answers that the team was unable to get to during the meeting, if any. 

For the safety of the Project Team and meeting attendees, this meeting will be 
hosted online, using Zoom. The presentation will be posted on the website the 
day before the meeting to allow time for those who can only attend by phone a 
chance to review it. The meeting will be recorded and posted online for those 
who cannot attend. You can also email questions and comments at any time to 
RobertStBridge@MBTA.com.

An email will be sent to the project contact list once details on how to join and 
participate in the meeting are posted on the project website. To sign up for email 
updates and view meeting information, please visit MBTA.com/RobertStBridge.

For inquiries and comments related to the 
project, please send us an email  at 
RobertStBridge@MBTA.com. 

Existing Bridge Proposed Bridge

NOTE: This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT/MBTA provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of 
charge upon request (e.g interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, live captioning, videos, assistive listening devices 
and alternate material formats), as available. For accommodation or language assistance, please contact Alexandra Smith at  
asmith@reginavilla.com Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting; for more difficult to arrange services including sign-
language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the meeting.
Para más información o para pedir arreglos razonables y/o servicios lingüísticos, por favor envíe un e-mail a asmith@reginavilla.com
Pou plis enfòmasyon, oswa pou mande fè aranjman rezonnab pou ou ak/oswa pou jwenn sèvis tradiksyon, voye yon mesaj elektwonnik nan adrès  
asmith@reginavilla.com
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